
November 14, 2018 

i, ~,, 
ELKHART™ 

GENERAL HOSPITAL 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
2443 Warranville Road, Ste 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Re: NRC License 13-18879-01 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

We would like to amend our NRC License No. 13-18879-01 to discontinue our Iridium-192 HDR 
remote afterloading brachytherapy program; also we would like to discontinue our Cesium-137 
manual brachytherapy program. The documents regarding discontinued these two programs have 
been inspected by NRC inspector Dennis P. O'Dowd on August 30, 2018. Please release the 
HDR room and Cesium-13 7 sources storage room for our non-restriction uses. 

If you have any question please contact me at (574) 389-7374. 

Sincerely, 

lfv\'ir0"/\ r V ~ ) 1,..,/ ~ 
tang (L.t Wang, M. ., DABR 
Radiation Safety Officer 
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ELKHART 
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RADIATION ONCOLOGY 
600 East Boulevard 
Elkhart, IN 465 J 4 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region Ill 

2443 Warranville Road, Ste 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 
Attn: Materials Licensing Branch 
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